
From:Michael Olivier <olivier@c100la.org>
Subject:RE: Phone call
Date:April 10, 2014 at 11:03:46 AM CDT
To: 'Dan Loughney' <dloughney@portlc.com>

Attachments: JaramilloSchedule.xlsx (17.8 KB), Info Panama Mission 2014.pdf (315.7 KB), Panama 2014
mission flyer.pdf (386.8 KB)

Great Dan. The folks in Panama want to have an MoU with the Port. The
Ambassador will be in Louisiana next week to develop the program for
October. 

Michael Olivier
Committee of 100
450 Laurel St., Suite 1830
Baton Rouge, LA 70801
Office: (225) 382-3750
Cell: (228) 265-0505
www.C100LA.org

-----Original Message-----
From: Dan Loughney [mailto:dloughney@portlc.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2014 10:54 AM
To: olivier@c100LA.org
Subject: Phone call

Hi Mike:
Sorry to get back to you so late, I have been traveling a lot lately and
currently on my way to New York. Will Truro touch bases with you on 
Monday
when I am back in the office. Have a good weekend.all the best.
Dan

Sent from my iPhone

---
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